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Child Support Bench Warrant Sweep Scheduled Friday, August 23, 2013 
 

Albuquerque – The New Mexico State Police, Bernalillo County Sheriff’s Officers, and other law 
enforcement agencies will begin the “round-up” portion of the Child Support Enforcement Bench 
Warrant Program for delinquent non-custodial parents on Friday, August 23, 2013. 
 
The following information is for planning purposes only for those media who would like to participate 
in a drive-along with law enforcement as they round-up the non-custodial parents with outstanding bench 
warrants. 
 
Media wanting to drive-along with law enforcement officers are to meet at the Expo New Mexico 
Fairgrounds by 6:30 a.m. on Friday, August 23, 2013 at the Gate 3 Entrance off of San Pedro NE. 
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